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I am writing to urge the passage of a strong cap and invest policy for Oregon, as proposed by
the Senate's Interim Committee on the Environment and Natural Resources.  I am a parent and
an educator.  Our state must act to protect our resources and the environment for future
generations. It is time to take bold steps for strong climate legislation.
Thank you,
Ann F. Dudley
2875 SE Grant Street
Portland, OR. 97214
Senate District 21
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